
Notice 
Sewer Maintenance Night Work 

 

As part of the Town of Mansfield’s continued effort to decrease extraneous 
infiltration and inflow (I & I) into our sewer system, the Town has procured a 
contractor (Insituform) to perform rehabilitation of the sewer pipes within the 
following streets:  

• Central Street – between Warren Ave and West Street 
• West Street – between Central Street and South Main Street 
• South Main Street – between West Street and Cobb Street 
• Wilson Place – between South Main Street and dead end.  
• North main St – between South Main Street Route 106 

 
Most of the work will be performed at night from 7PM to 6AM starting November 
4, 2014 for a period of two weeks (Cleaning and video taping of inside of sewer 
lines) and then starting again during the first week of December for cleaning and 
video taping of inside of sewer lines along North Main Street to be followed by 
another two weeks of lining sewer lines and or manholes. Residents can expect 
partial traffic disruption during this period. All residents living along these streets 
who may be impacted by this construction will receive hand delivered notices prior 
to the sewer lining construction start.” 

 
 
If you have any questions you can contact Lee Azinheira, DPW Director at 508-261-7462 
or mansfieldma.com.  Please refer to www.mansfieldma.com for updates. 

 

http://www.mansfieldma.com/

